March 15, 2020 Today at BEREAN BAPTIST CHURCH

Prayer

Missionary of the Month

Paul & Jody Wood ~ To Every Tribe ~ Northern Mexico

Prayer Ministry of the Month ~ Men's Ministry

Prayer Families of the Week ~ Jennifer Barnes, Tom & Pam Homrich, Elise McIntosh, Catherine Molnar

Stewardship

 Weekly Budget:
 \$13,424.63
 YTD Missions:
 \$22,379.83

 Tithes / Offerings:
 \$10,117.72
 Local Missions:
 \$80,329.85

 YTD Budget:
 \$134,246.35
 Building Fund:
 \$62,882.71

YTD Giving: \$144,360.87

OFFERING BOXES ARE LOCATED IN THE OVERFLOW AREA AS YOU EXIT THE AUDITORIUM, IN THE FOYER NEAR THE KIOSK AND AT THE EAST ENTRANCE. ONLINE GIVING IS ALSO AVAILABLE AT WWW.BEREANLIFE.ORG/GIVING/

Announcements

Local Missions Conference - after counting additional monies given towards the LMC your generous giving to the conference was \$14,026

The Least of These Luncheon - Cancelled for today

Children's Ministry Needs: - Currently we are still in need of:

- ONE volunteer for our 3 year old Sunday School Class
- ONE helper in our Access Class (special needs)
- TWO helpers for our Wednesday evening R&R program.
- ONE K-1st grade Worship Class teacher during the 11am service beginning in April.
- Contact Rich Cork or Colette Dorman to volunteer!
- Nursery Workers for our Wednesday morning WM Bible Study (9:30-11am - Contact Noelle Carroll recess_etc@yahoo.com)
- Nursery Workers are also needed for our Worship Services (Contact Kim Couture - couturefamily5@gmail.com)

Technology Committee Participation - The church's newly formed technology committee is looking for technology skills and ideas from all Bereans! If you have any interest in serving the church by helping with its technology or any ideas for church technology improvements, please contact Jacob Krizan (jacob@bereanlife.org)

Children's Choir and Puppets are recessed until further notice.

"Due to generosity of another church, who has loaned us their 3 octave bells, we will have **bell choir** on Easter Sunday. If you are interested in playing, please text Jenni Curtin at 810-623-4216. Rehearsals will be on Thursdays from 6-7pm until Easter"

Membership Class

Berean now offers quarterly Membership classes at 6:30pm on the first Fridays of February, May, August and November.

If you are interested in becoming a member here at Berean or you would simply like to learn more about us, please join us for our next class. Please RSVP to the church office.

Sermon Notes

Text: John 5:1-16 Terry McIntosh